
 

OVAL LIGHTING UPGRADES 2024/25 
 
The Shire of East Pilbara will be upgrading oval lighting in Newman as part the 2024/25 capital 
projects program. 
 
The project will see oval lighting at Boomerang, Kangaroo and Capricorn ovals upgraded to LED 
technology. 
 
The project has been made possible with funding through the Department of Local Government, 
Sport and Cultural Industries Club Night Lights Program. 
 
The project will be completed by early 2025. 
 
 


